

Vocabulary

1 Wybierz poprawne uzupełnienia zdań.

- I like this shirt. I want to **try** / **browse** it on to see if it fits.
- Oh, look! These jackets are half **price** / **change**!
- Hello, can I help the next **refund** / **customer**, please?
- The lamp was broken when I got it home, so I took it back and got a **changing room** / **refund**.
- I want to pay for this, so I'll meet you at that **till** / **receipt**.

☐ 5

2 Połącz połówki zdań.

- I need some money to pay for dinner – do you ____
 - Take the card and just ____
 - I often use credit cards because ____
 - I withdrew some money yesterday to pay ____
 - It's not a good idea to ____
- a I don't usually have any cash.
 b tap it here – yes, that's right!
 c know where there's a cashpoint?
 d write down your PIN.
 e for some books I needed for school.

☐ 5

Grammar

3 Uzupełnij zdania wyrażeniami z ramki.

was she waiting was travelling were listening
were they watching weren't browsing

- _____ TV last night?
- Most of the customers in the shop _____ – they were buying things.
- I _____ to Warsaw to visit my uncle.
- The boys _____ to music in their room during the storm.
- _____ at the till in the bookshop?

☐ 5

4 Wybierz poprawne uzupełnienia zdań.

- _____ the dress when she saw that it was dirty?
a Did she try on b Was she trying on
- While they were running in the park, they _____ some money.
a were finding b found
- It _____ when Maria got up this morning.
a rained b was raining

- We were going to bed when we _____ someone at the door.
a heard b were hearing
- _____ on the beach when you saw their boat?
a Were you sitting b Did you sit

☐ 5

5 Uzupełnij zdania poprawną formą czasowników podanych w nawiasach.

- While they were watching a film, the lights _____ (go off).
- When Ben met Katie, she _____ (browse) in a sports shop.
- We _____ (get on) the train when I realized I didn't have my ticket.
- Tina and Leo bought new skis while they _____ (travel) in Denmark.
- I was fishing in the river when I _____ (catch) a big fish.

☐ 5

Reading

6 Przeczytaj tekst i odpowiedz na pytania.

I really don't enjoy shopping in real shops on the high street. Let me explain: I don't mind going to real shops to buy things like food, but I don't enjoy shopping at these shops for things like clothes. Some people love everything about this type of shopping – trying things on and then paying at the till – but not me!

I like shopping from my living room at home – just me and my phone! I've got a lot of websites that I use all the time. I know a website for shoes, one for dresses and, my favourite, one for jackets. Shopping online means that I can browse and pay for my things without leaving my house – perfect! And if I don't like the things I buy, I can get a refund. And here is another reason why I like shopping online. Yesterday, I was looking for a new pair of boots when suddenly a message popped up. It said, 'All boots now 50% off.' Now that's a good deal!

- Where are real shops located?

- What doesn't the writer mind buying in real shops?

- What does the writer's favourite website sell?

- What does the writer do when she's unhappy with the things she buys?

- What special offer did the writer see yesterday?

☐ 5

Listening

7 **🎧** Posłuchaj wypowiedzi Harry'ego dotyczącej złego doświadczenia w sklepie. Oznacz poniższe zdania jako prawdziwe (T – *true*) lub fałszywe (F – *false*).

- 1 He stays at the camp for a week. ____
- 2 His mother gives him a gift card to go shopping. ____
- 3 Harry and Esme went on a bus to the city centre. ____
- 4 The shop was busy because there was a special offer on everything in the shop. ____
- 5 Harry used his debit card to pay for his new sleeping bag. ____

☐ 5

Speaking

8 Uzupełnij dialog wyrazami z ramki.

best forget let not supposed

Dev Hey, Alisha. What are you doing?

Alisha Oh, hi Dev. I'm looking at some watches online. I found this cool website.

Dev Hmm, do you know anyone else that uses that website? It's ¹ _____ not to use it if you're not sure it's safe.

Alisha OK, Dev ... I know! So, now the site is asking me for my debit card number.

Dev You're ² _____ allowed to give personal information online, Alisha. Don't ³ _____ anyone know that information. Don't ⁴ _____ that my brother used a fake website and he lost a lot of money!

Alisha OK, Dev ... fine! My parents say, 'You're not ⁵ _____ to shop online!' Anyway ... hmm ... let's go to the high street!

☐ 5

Writing

9 Napisz krótkie, zabawne opowiadanie. Uwzględnij:

- opis zdarzeń,
- informacje, gdzie i kiedy miały miejsce te zdarzenia i kto w nich uczestniczył,
- przysłówki i przyimki czasu oraz różne czasy gramatyczne.

☐ 5

Total ☐ 45

Extra

10 Uzupełnij wyrazy związane z robieniem zakupów.

- 1 You don't put your card in this machine – it's c _____, so you just tap it.
- 2 I don't have any money, but we can still go into the shops and b _____.
- 3 These days, a lot of people use cards to shop – they don't usually use c _____.
- 4 I know that cards are easy to use, but the hard part is remembering all those P _____!
- 5 My uncle bought these shirts o _____ s _____. He got a good bargain.

☐ 5

11 Ułóż wyrazy i wyrażenia we właściwej kolejności, tak by powstały poprawne zdania.

- 1 fell / while / walking / Jolene / she / on the icy path / in the park / was

- 2 when / to the teacher / you / the class / talking / finished / Were / ?

- 3 them / when / were / my sister / watching TV / phoned / Mum and Dad

- 4 last night, / was / the dog / sleeping / went to bed / When / I

- 5 he / was / While / washing / very wet / his car, / got / Tim

☐ 5

Total marks with Extra ☐ 55